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Comments: Dear Supervisor Steele and Project Leader Krueger,

 

As I've moved further into the Mid-Swan Project DEIS, it's become clear that due to the size and complexity of

this project, and the sheer size of the DEIS, the average citizen has virtually no chance of reading, analyzing, and

providing substantive comments to the Forest within the designated 45-Day timeline. I therefore request that the

Flathead Forest provide a 45-day extension to the Mid-Swan Project to provide citizens with a realistic

opportunity to understand and provide the most informed comments possible on this important project.


